
Attention all Childcare Providers 
(Licensed and Tribally  

Approved Relative Providers) 
NEC has ARP Stabilization Grant Funds readily available to lo-
cal childcare providers. 
Funds can be awarded to providers for the  
following: 

-Personnel costs, benefits, premium pay and employee recruit-
ment and retention. 

-Rent or mortgage payments, utilities, facilities maintenance 
and improvements or insurance. 

-Personal protective equipment, cleaning and sanitation sup-
plies and services, or training . 

-Professional development related to health and safety  
practices. 
not been covered by other state and/or federal resources. 
And More! 

Grants will be awarded up to September 30, 2023 and must be ful-
ly expended by September 1, 2024. Funds may be used from time 

of the award through September 1, 2024. Documentation of 
spending expenditures must be provided in the Close Out Report 

(receipts/invoices). 
 

If you have any questions feel free to contact Youth Services. 
 

Keegan Bourdon (907) 443-9122                                         
Jennie Diggs (907) 443-9121 

keegan.bourdon@necalaska.org                                         
jdiggs@necalaska.org  
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